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Hillstone News  
The last half term was very short but it has been jam packed, culminating in our Platinum 
Picnic today.  Thank you for supporting the event.  We hope you enjoyed it and the chil-
dren like their commemorative bookmarks.   
 
Unbelievably we seem to be even busier for the last half term.  Do keep an eye on the 
calendar on the website so you are aware of all forthcoming g dates.  We would appreci-
ate lots of helps in different ways to make the events run as smoothly as possibly for our 
children.   
 
Our year 6 leaver’s musical is Lion King.  We need help making costumes, if you have any 
sewing skills, we would love to hear from you.  I am also hoping some of you would be 
able to come the night before or the morning of the Mela and help put up gazebos.   
 
Finally, we are very keen to hear from any activity clubs in the community—dance, 
scouts, judo, rugby, football, table tennis etc… —who would be able to come and run an 
activity station at the Mela on Friday 8th July.   

Have a great  bank holiday.  See you on 6th June.  
 


